MPOZ TOYZ MENIKOYZ AIEYOYNTEZ / TO THE GENERAL DIRECTORS

Ayamntoi ZuvadeAgol / Dear Colleagues,

Asdopévou OTL TO0O Ta VOOoOKopeia O0co kat o EOMYY (IKA) Bpiokovtat otn
OLadIKacia amomAnPWHNG EKKPEPWY XPEWY, aAmo@aciotnke o ZOEE va GUYKEVTPWVEL
O€ pnviaia BAon ta oToIXEia moU A@opouV TA EKKPEUN XPEN TOU Anpociou TPog TIG
(PAPHAKEUTIKEG EMXEIPACEIC. MEOW TNG CUYKEVIPWONG TWV HNVIAIWY CUYKPLTIKWY
oTolxeiwv, 1000 0 XPEE 600 Kal ol gtaipeieg-péAn Ba eival oe Bon va éxouv pia
Eekabapn €1kOva yla Tov TPOmo €EEAENG TwV TANPWHWY KAl VA EVIOMIOOUV TUXOV
TPOBANpATA TTOU UTTAPXOUYV, TTPOKEIMEVOU va TTPOoBOUV OTIC AMApAiTNTEG EVEPYEIEC.

Emonpaivetal Otl ol €TAIPEiEG KATA TN CUMTTARPWGN TOU cuvnUHEVOU Tivaka Oa
TPEMEL VA EVOWHATWOOUV OTIG EI0TTPAEEIG KAl TA TOOd TIOU £XOUV CUHYNQIOTEI
Héow TNG umdpxoucag Oladikaciag Pe To o@elAopevo rebate kai to clawback.
Emiong o0& mepimtwon mOU KATOIO VOCGOKOMEio Oegv  gp@aviletal  otov
EMGUVATITOUEVO TVAKA XPEWY VOCOKOHEIWY, TAPAKAAOUE VA TO TPOCOECETE OF

Kailvoupyla ypaypn.

Oa BEAape emiong va cag eVNUEPWOOULE OTL Ol OTAAEG TTOU AQOopPOoUcAV GE CUVOALKEG
TWANCEIC KAl E€0TMPALEIG TPOC TIG (PAPHUAKEUTIKEG emXelpnoslg tou XOEE yua
TIHOAOYA TToU €KOOONKav £wg Kat 31.12.2012 cUyXWVEUTAKAV G pia oTAAn, Kat yia
T0 AO0YOo autd mapakaAoUuse MOAU vd CUUTANPWOETE O Wid oTAAN TOo umoAolmo
TWV XPEWV Ewg Kat 31.12.2012.

MapakaAoUpe, OMWC ATOCTEIAETE TA OTOIXEia mou {nToUvTdl TO APYOTEPO £wG TNV
Napaokeur) 24 OktwBpiou 2014. MapakaAouvtal Ol ETAIPEIEG VA TNPAOOUY TV WG
avwBev KATtaAnKTIKA NUEpOUNViA, TTPOKEIUEVOU VA EXOUUE AMECH EVNHEPWON YId TIC
EMPEPOUG EVEPYELEG TTOU ATIAITOUVTAL HE OTOXO TNV AMOTANPWHN TWV XPEWV.

INUELWVETAL OTL TA OTOIXEId TWV ETAIPEIWV Eival AMOAUTWE EUTIOTEUTIKA Kal 6a
XPNOIHOTIONBOUV HOVO YIA CUYKEVTPWTIKOUG THVAKEG.

Me ektipnon / Kind regards

Given that both hospitals and EOPYY (IKA) are in the process of repayment of
outstanding debts, it was decided that SFEE will collect monthly data on the
outstanding debts of the State to the pharmaceutical companies. By collecting
monthly comparative data, both SFEE and member companies will be able to have
a comprehensive picture of the evolution of payments and to identify any problems
that exist in order to take the necessary actions.

It is noted that the companies when completing the attached table should
incorporate in their collections and the amounts that have been offset through
the existing process with the rebate and clawback. In addition, if any hospital
does not appear on the attached table, please add it on a new row.

We would also like to inform you that the columns related to the total sales and
revenues to pharmaceutical companies of SFEE for invoices issued up to 31.12.2012
has been merged into one column, and for this reason you are kindly requested to
fill in one column the remaining debts up to 31.12.2012.




You are kindly requested to send the relevant information no later than Friday,
October 24 2014. Pharmaceutical companies are kindly requested to meet the
above mentioned deadline, in order to have immediate information re the
individual actions aiming at repayment of debts.

It is noted that companies’ data are strictly confidential and will only be used for
pivot tables.
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